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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 
 Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

April 2, 2024 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 
  
Re: Docket No. DG 24-042; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
 Keene Division Summer 2024 Cost of Gas 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty-Keene Division, 
enclosed for filing is a redacted public version and a confidential version of Liberty’s updated Keene 
Division Summer 2024 Cost of Gas, which includes the Direct Testimony of Deborah Gilbertson, Robert 
Garcia, and Alyssa Maston, with attachments. The confidential material consists of pricing and other 
information that is presumed confidential pursuant Puc 201.06(a)(11). 

The Company’s updated filing includes updated pricing projections, which result in a $0.0221 
increase in the proposed cost of gas rate for the Summer 2024 period as compared to the Company’s 
initial filing. The updated filing also includes corrections to the bill impact schedules (Schedules K and 
L) that did not have any effect on the rest of the filing.  

Thank you. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Enclosure 
Cc: Department of Energy 

Office of the Consumer Advocate 

Liberty'· 


